
PCC.III/DEC. 25 (IX-97) 
RESULTS OF THE STUDIES OF INCOMPATIBILITY  

BETWEEN FWA-PCS AND PCS-PCS 
 

The Ninth Meeting of the Permanent Consultative Committee III: Radiocommunications, 
decided that the Executive Secretary circulates document PCC.III/doc.935/97 a result of 
the extensive effort by the Interference Expert Group which addressed the report in the 
Incompatibility issues between FWA and PCS. These issues are extremely complex and 
have been addressed in detail in the report. The Group has also identified a number of 
issues that require further study. While these issues may be further addressed in the 
future, CITEL members may use this report as needed, and are invited to review this 
report and submit further inputs as appropriate. An interim period has been established to 
provide these inputs by the Administrations. If no further inputs are received by the 
Executive Secretariat no later than the first day of the Tenth Meeting of the Permanent 
Consultative Committee III (February 2, 1998), the report will be considered final and no 
further study will be mandated to the Group on this matter. However, other mandates of 
the Group are not covered on this report, therefore Administrations are urged to inform 
the Executive Secretariat by the same date if there is a need to continue with this work or 
if they consider that the Group of Experts should be cancelled. 
 


